
The Illinois Department of Transportation will hold 
an online public meeting to seek input from the 
public regarding the proposed improvements 
to the IL 38 at I-39 Interchange in Rochelle.

The public meeting will include a brief 
presentation and the opportunity for the 
public to provide feedback to the project 
team. The presentation will describe 
the planning process, 
the transportation 
needs, alternatives 
considered, 
the preferred 
alternative and next 
steps.

Public comments 
received by May 
17, 2023 will be part 
of the official meeting 
record.

You’re invited to an  
ONLINE public meeting

Persons with limited internet access and/or require special accommodations under ADA should contact 

Steve Robery by telephone at (815) 284-5958 or by email at Steven.Robery@illinois.gov.

This meeting will be held in a virtual format with a brief presentation at 
the beginning of the meeting. The meeting will include personnel from IDOT 
and representatives from the consultant team. A Question and Answer 
session will be held after the presentation. If you are unable to attend the 
meeting, you may view the meeting materials and a recording of the 
presentation on the project webpage at https://idot.illinois.gov/
transportation-system/transportation-management/featured-projects/
index. Comments received during the online public meeting and by May 17, 
2023, will become part of the official public meeting record. Visit the project 
webpage for contact information to provide comments.

WEDNESDAY
MAY 3, 2023

6:00 p.m.
Click here to 

attend the meeting:  
https://us06web.zoom.

us/j/84951580688

You may also call  
in to the meeting at  

Call in number: 309 205 3325
Webinar ID: 849 5158 0688


